
SCREEN NAME Image Probe/TA instruction

ATTEMPT TYPE

Instruct participant to 
select Personal visit

RESPONDENT
LOCATION

Instruct participant to 
select Attempting 
Census Address



INTRO

Instruct participant to 
select Yes, correct 
address

ELIGIBLE
RESPONDENT

Instruct participant to 
select Yes, eligible 
respondent available



ADDRESS

Instruct participant to 
select Yes

The following screens will be completed based on the Interview scenario

RESPONDENT NAME



RESPONDENT PHONE

If Other,



OTHERS

PEOPLE 

If Yes,



PEOPLE (ANYONE
ELSE?)

If Yes, 



BABIES

If Yes, 

What do you think is 
the purpose of this 
question?

What does 
roommates” mean to 
you in this question?  



NO PERMANENT
PLACE

If Yes, 



ROSTER REVIEW
ROSTER EDIT

If Add Another Person,



If [Name],



If change spelling, 

If delete name, 



HOME

What does mortgage 
or loan mean to you in
this question? 
 How about “home 
equity loan”?



OWNER



RELATIONSHIP
RESPONDENT

Do you have any 
comments on this 
screen?
Did you have any 
difficulty finding the 
correct relationship? 
What does “foster 
child” mean to you in 
this question?



SEX

Spanish only: Here the 
question asks about es
usted de sexo 
masculino/femenino? 
(are you of masculine 
or feminine sex) What 
would you think if it 
said es usted hombre 
o mujer? (are you a 
man or 
woman?)      Would that 
sound strange to you  
if referring to a child?



DATE OF BIRTH

If issues entering 
information, Do you 
have any comments 
on this screen?
What would  you do if 
you did not know the 
persons date of 
birth?"



CONFIRM AGE

CHANGE AGE

If No, 



RACE

What does the term 
“categories” mean to 
you in this question?  
Who should pick 
“American Indian or 
Alaska Native?”



DETAILED ORIGIN W

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN H

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN B

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN A

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN
AIAN

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question or answer 
categories? 
What do you think 
about the examples?



DETAILED ORIGIN
MENA

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question, or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN
NHPI

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question, or answer 
categories? 



DETAILED ORIGIN SOR

What do you think this
question is asking?
Do you have any 
comments on the 
introduction, the 
question, or answer 
categories? 



ELSEWHERE HU

If Yes, 

In your own words, 
what is this question 
asking?



ELSEWHERE GQ

If Yes, 

What does “nursing 
home” mean to you in 
this question?
 How about “group 
home?”  
Do you have a 
suggestion for another
way to say this? 



HU FULL STAY

If Street address, 



If P.O Box, 



If Rural Route, 



GQ FULL STAY

If Street address, See HU FULL STAY
If P.O. Box, See HU FULL STAY

If Rural Route, See HU FULL STAY

What does the term
group facility mean to

you here? 



EMAIL

If Yes, 



REVIEW



BEST TIME 



GOOD BYE



INTERPRETER

What do you think this
question is asking?



ID INTERPRETER



LANGUAGE



CASE NOTES


